
CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

BRBC  SCIENCE FORUM  

WEDNESDAY,  MAY 03,  2017 

SAIT,  MACDONALD HALL 
 

The Bow River Basin Council will be hosting a full-day Science Forum in the Macdonald Hall at the 

Southern Alberta Institute of Technology (SAIT) (Calgary, Alberta) on Wednesday, May 03, 2017.  

 

The purpose of the Forum is to increase awareness of watershed-related research and projects in the 

Bow River Watershed. We encourage submissions on all research topics of relevance to the Bow River 

basin. Potential topics for the 2017 Science Forum include but are not limited to the following: 

 

1. State of the Watershed 

e.g., surface and groundwater quality/quantity, riparian health, biological communities 

 

2. Threats to Human Health and Aquatic Ecosystems 

e.g., emerging contaminants, invasive species, algal blooms, climate change  

 

3. Innovative Methods of Aquatic Assessment 

e.g., novel technology or methods, pilot projects  

 

4. Connecting Science to Action 

e.g., wetlands restoration, best management practices, source water protection, green 

architecture  

 

We invite abstract submissions for oral presentations on any of the above topics, and strongly 

encourage student submissions. Oral presentations are approximately 15 minutes in length. Please 

email your abstract (max. 250 words) with the title and list of authors and affiliations (indicate if 

student presenter) to Cecilia Chung at ceciryn@gmail.com. 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION:   January 27, 2017 

 

The Bow River Basin Council (BRBC) is a collaborative and multi-stakeholder, charitable organization that 

is dedicated to conducting activities and programs that encourage and advance the enjoyment, learning, 

and protection of the waters of the Bow River Basin. 


